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CARRIE A. WARD
AssocwE COUNSEL

February 20, 2013

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS
Ms. Marlene Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission

l2 Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Entercom Boston License, LLC, licensee of WVEI(AM) (Facility Id. No.
74466) ("Station"), this letter serves to notify the Federal Communications Commission Station
is no longer operating pursuant to special temporary authority ("STA") (a copy of the granted
STA dated December 18, 2012 is attached).

The undersigned counsel is authorized to represent that neither the licensee nor any party
holding an attributable interest in the licensee is subject to a denial of federal benefits under
Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. §862.

If any information is desired in connection with this matter, please feel free to contact the
undersigned. Kindly date stamp the enclosed copy of this letter acknowledging its receipt by
your office and return it to me in the enclosed self-addressed stamped envelope.

Sincerely,

arne Ward

Enclosure

cc: Jerome J. Manarchuck, Engineer, Audio Division, Media Bureau
Susan Crawford, Assistant Chief, Audio Division, Media Bureau
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